
 
SENSORY SENSITIVITY TIME AT THE LIBRARY  
Thursday, December 5 @ 9:00 AM—11:00 AM  
For our sensory sensitive patrons, any unnecessary light or 
sound elements will be turned off in the Children’s Room. 
From the Children’s service desk, patrons can pick  
noise-blocking headphones, sunglasses, and various  
fidget items to use while in the library.  

 
WINTER PENGUIN MAKE & TAKE 
Saturday, December 14 @ 10:00 AM—5:00 PM 
Join us in the Baker Children's Room to make and take 
home your own craft stick penguin in celebration of  
winter while supplies last! Ages 7-11. Children under 9 
must be accompanied by an adult.  

 

STEM SLIME STORY/CRAFT 
Saturday, December 21 @ 10:00 AM 

Join us in the Baker Library Meeting Room to learn the  
science behind slime from Let's Make Slime by Katie 
Chanez and then make our own glittery slime to take 

home and play with! Ages 8-11. Children under 9 must be  
accompanied by an adult. 

 

In observance of Christmas Eve and Christmas Day, the library will be 
closed Tuesday, December 24, and Wednesday, December 25. 

 
In observance of New Year’s, the library will close at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, 

December 31, and remain closed on Wednesday, January 1.  
 

We are happy to welcome all patrons of appropriate cognitive ages to 
our Children’s Services programs with a helper as needed. 

 
All children under the age of 9 must be accompanied by an adult. 

December 2024 
Children’s Services 

Baker Branch 
East Baton Rouge Parish Library 

3501 Groom Rd 

Baker, LA 70714 

225-778-5960 

www.ebrpl.com 

www.facebook.com/EBRPLKids 


